
From: Jonathan W Glenn
To: Toni Womack
Cc: Deveaux, Sharif A.
Subject: JCPC Membership Additions
Date: Monday, August 26, 2024 10:27:01 AM

Hi Toni!

I hope this email finds you doing well. Based on the official membership roster you sent
me last week, we have a couple of people who have been attending JCPC meetings but
have not been officially approved by the BOC. These gentlemen have completed the
application and are both being recommended for appointment to the Wake JCPC.
Please see the names and seats below: 

Eric Andrews: Chief Court Counselor seat

Kenneth Klos-Weller: Chief of Police/Designee seat 

Please let me know if you have any questions about this. Thank you for your support!

Best, 

Jonathan W. Glenn, Ph.D.
Juvenile Crime Prevention Program Manager
Wake County Government
County Manager’s Office
jonathan.glenn@wake.gov
919.856.5417 office
984.389.0994 cell
301 S. McDowell Street, Raleigh, NC 27601
wake.gov
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